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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Update to Presentation Material from Shelter, Support 
and Housing Administration for AU3.14 (Opening 
Doors to Stable Housing: An Effective Waiting List 
and Reduced Vacancy Rates Will Help More People 
Access Housing) 
 
Date:  July 15, 2019    
To:  City Council 
From:  General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
To provide updated presentation material as a supplement to the presentation provided 
by Shelter, Support and Housing Administration (SSHA) to Audit Committee on June 
28, 2019.  
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial impacts associated with this supplementary report. 
 

COMMENTS 
 
Presentation material from SSHA was provided to Audit Committee on June 28, 2019 
related to Agenda Item AU3.14. Staff have updated the data in one of the slides in the 
presentation. Attached is the slide that contains the updated information. 
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CONTACT 
 
Todd Orvitz  
Director, Service System Planning and Integrity  
Shelter, Support and Housing Administration  
Tel: 416-392-9318  
E-mail: todd.orvitz@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Mary-Anne Bédard  
General Manager (I)  
Shelter, Support, and Housing Administration  
 

ATTACHMENT 
 
1.  SSHA Updated Slide Presentation (Slide 4) 
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